
VILLAGE OF SOUTH BLOOMING GROVE 
VIA ZOOM WEBINAR 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
PROPOSED LOCAL LAW TO EXCEED THE TAX LEVY 

LIMIT ESTABLISHED IN GENERAL MUNICIPAL LAW §3-c 
 

Please click the link below to join the webinar: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87425460201?pwd=RjFzUTEwZTJHcXh1VDJYb3lrY25Vdz09  
Passcode: 164853 
Or One tap mobile :  
    US: +13017158592,,87425460201#,,,,*164853#  or 
+13126266799,,87425460201#,,,,*164853#  

 
Date: Monday, November 22, 2021 

Time: 8:02 P.M. 
 
 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the Village Board has preliminarily 
determined that the Village may be required to levy a tax for 2022 that 
would exceed the statutory limit of the Village’s 2022 tax levy limit 
established by General Municipal Law §3-c. 
 
 PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE, that based upon the foregoing, 
the Board of Trustees of the Village of South Blooming Grove will hold a 
public hearing on a proposed Local Law, that would authorize the Village 
Board to budget for capital and related expenditures in excess of the 2022 
2% tax levy cap. 
 
The meeting will be held on Monday, November 22, 2021 at 8:02 p.m. via 
Zoom Webinar Webinar ID: 874 2546 0201 -Passcode: 164853, or as soon 
thereafter as the matter may be heard. 
 

The Village Board of Trustees will hear all persons interested in the 
subject of the proposed local law at the above time and place, including 
any comments with respect to the potential adverse environmental impacts 
of the adoption of the local law in accordance with the New York State 
Environmental Quality Review Act (“SEQRA”).   

 
The Village Board at or prior to the public hearing must receive all 

written communications addressed to the Village Board in connection with 
the proposed local law.  Public participation will be limited to 3 minutes for 
each individual.  Copies of the proposed local law may be obtained by 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87425460201?pwd=RjFzUTEwZTJHcXh1VDJYb3lrY25Vdz09


contacting the Village Clerk at 845-782-2600. 
 
 The Village of South Blooming Grove will make every effort to assure 
that the hearing is accessible to persons with disabilities.  Anyone requiring 
special assistance should contact the Village Clerk. 
 
Dated:  November 8, 2021             
 
     By Order of the Village Board of the 

Village of South Blooming Grove 
Kerry Dougherty, Village Clerk  


